
 

UNAPPROVED   

Monthly General Membership Meeting  

February 12, 2015 – Perkins Family Restaurant; Pittston Twp., PA 
 

Joe Lazzaro, President of the Corvette Club of Northeastern Pennsylvania called the February general membership meeting  to 

order at 8:16 p.m.  All officers were present. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: Pat Cockerill, substituting for Jim Cockerill, read the January 2015 general membership minutes. 

Bert Occulto motioned to accept the minutes as read as an accurate account of the meeting, seconded by Jay Nardone . 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Carol Reese 

M&T Beginning Balance:  $xxx 

Income:  $xxx 

Expenses:  $xxx 

Balance in M & T checking account $xxx 

PNC $xxx 

Total of all accounts:  $xxx 

Lanny Scott motioned to accept the treasurer’s report, seconded by Bert Occulto. 

 

BILLS AGAINST THE CLUB:  
There were no bill this month. 

 

DUES REPORT: The dues report will be suspended until July or August, 2015. 

 

MEMBERSHIP REPORT:  Alan Reese – No new members 

 

GOVERNOR’S REPORT:  Joe Lazzaro plans to attend the next Governor’s meeting in early March. Dave Walters of the 

Northeast Region is looking for the name of bands from this area that would appeal to an older crowd and possible ones to 

preform for a Western Night for the Convention. If anyone has information for bands that will fit this description please contact 

Joe Lazzaro. 

 

All information concerning the Convention can be found on the National Site. 
 

CHARITY:   Tina Gittleman is taking over Charity, due to Sandy Fumanti’s health issues. If anyone has anything for Charity 

please see Tina or any of the other members of the Committee (Pat Cockerill, Barb McCracken and Mickie Scubelek). 

 

PROPERTY REPORT:  Joe Lazzaro – All items are accounted for. 

 

WEB SITE:  Joe Lazzaro –  The web site is updated for February. 

 

If you would like your car to be the car of the month please see Joe Lazzaro. 

 

Sue and Robert Nerbecki have the Corvette car of the month. 
 

CORVETTE CORNER:  Joe Lazaro reported that Mary Ann O'Hara is having problems with a 1 year old battery keeping its 

charge. 

 

There was a hold on all sales of new 2015 Corvettes during January 2015. The hold has been lifted. 

 

People owning 2013’s are receiving recalls for a wiring issue. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS:  No reports this month 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
February, 21 Club Night has been cancelled 

 
February 28 Saturday Bus trip to Atlantic City, Bert Occulto, Chair.  The bus is filled and will leave Walmart is Dickson City 

at 6:30 am 

 



Saturday, March 21 Club Night, Carol Reese, Chair. The event will be a dinner and the movies. Dinner will be 5:00pm at Ruby 

Tuesdays at the Shops at Montage with a movie to follow. Contact Carol if you are interested in attending. 

 

Sunday, March 29 Sunday Brunch Joe Lazzaro, Chair. Joe is looking into places to have the brunch. Details at March general 

meeting. If you are interest in attending contact Joe. 

 
Saturday, April 25 Club Night, Tina Gittleman Chair-- details to follow. 

 

Sunday, May 3 Sunday Ride, Jay and Paula Demerer ,Chairs. The ride will be to Hancock NY. More details to follow. 

 

Saturday May 16 Scranton Armed Forces Day Parade, Jay Demerer and Jim Cockerill, Chairs. Details to follow closer to the 

date. 

 

Monday, May 25 Pocono, Joe Lazzaro and Alan Reese Chairs. Joe reported that the details are being worked out and may 

include a Sunday Car Show this year (not being handled by our club). Applications for the track will be mailed out be the end 

of February and will be on our web site. 

 

Sunday, June 14 Sunday Ride, Bud and Sue Vinton, Chairs. Details to follow. 
 

Saturday, June 20, Riverfest, Pat Cockerill, Chair. Details to follow. 

 

June 26-28 Weekend Away Tina Gittleman, Chair. Tina is planning the weekend in the Williamsport Area. Details to follow. 

 

Aug. 23, Proposed date for the Summer Party, Joe Lazzaro  Chair. Joe is looking into changing the location and/or the date due 

to the unavailability of the date we had requested at the Plains Pavilion.  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Bids for the Members Appreciation Party  (1/16/16) are due by the March 2015 general meeting. 
 

NEW BUSINESS:   
 None to report.  

 

GOOD OF THE CLUB:   

The next Board meeting will be held Tuesday, March 3 2015 at Perkins Family Restaurant, Pittston, 6pm dinner, meeting 

7pm.  

 

The next General Meeting is Thursday,March 12 , 2015 at Cafe Rinaldi in Old Forge. Parking lot  is not  Corvette friendly 

 

.A reminder that Club Merchandize is available for sale: duffle bags (black only) $20; Thermos’ $15; hats $12; coolers $15; 

coasters $2.50 each or 6 for $10; blankets $20, and patches $2. Chairs are sold out. 
 

50/50:  $xx collected. Lisa Marcino  won $xx and $xx was directed to the Charity Fund. 

 

  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. on a motion by Barb McCracken; seconded by Bert Occulto. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Pat Cockerill 

 


